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Dear Land Use Commissiom.

Is there or is there not an Olowalu Hotel in the FEIS? The Olowalu FEIS 
submitted to the LUC is confusing, incomplete, and inaccurate! 

After over 80 citizens in Maui testified for nine hours asking the State Land use 
Commission to reject the FEIS for the Olowalu town project Bill Frampton was quoted
 by the Maui News “To imply that the current development is seeking hotels is 
“wrong” and “simply” a fear-based tactic to scare residents into thinking we are 
irresponsible, greedy developers,” 

As the father of one of the many testifiers, I feel the developers are trying to split our
 community once again by demonizing the testifiers. I’m not sure organizers are 
employing fear-based tactics but it is clear Frampton and Ward haven’t read their 
very own FEIS. Particularly when we read in the Traffic Analysis Report to the LUC on
 page 20; Table 2 and 3 that the analysis conducted includes a 58 room hotel. My 
question is why an FEIS with no plan on building a hotel on Olowalu point includes a 
hotel in the Traffic Analysis Report. Shouldn’t this make this particular report 
incomplete, inaccurate, and insufficient to the community and to the LUC? I think we 
can conclude that the developers are not necessarily greedy instead are ambiguous, 
irresponsible, and lack integrity. All of which are characteristics of the FEIS they 
submitted to the Land Use Commission. This is clear indication that this FEIS is not 
ready for “prime time!” #saveolowalu

It costs members of our community to come to these meetings as they must take 
time off from work. More people would show up I feel against this project if they 
were allowed to testify at night. This in my mind is making a city where it is zoned 
agriculture without really the input of many citizens. The people spoke out at the 
hearing about 10 to 1 against. And reading EIS has confusing issues especially about 
hotel which the developers  denied. It is in there.

Dennis Fitzpatrick
85 Mokuahi Street 
Makawao, Hi Ph 808 572-6565 
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